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KAM/ELB/LUK/Year 4 Trip/Kent Life 
 
25th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 4 Trip to Kent Life - Wednesday 29th June 2022 
 
We are planning to take the Year 4 children to Kent Life on Wednesday 29th June 2022 to link in with our Science 
learning over the last two terms.  We will be getting a coach from school to Kent Life, spending the day looking at the 
animals and exploring the site, and experiencing a mini-beasts workshop before returning back to school.  
 
A contribution of £15 per child towards the full cost of the trip is required, and you should log into your ParentPay 
account to make this payment.   
 
The children will need; 
  

 A packed lunch in a named, disposable bag.  If you would like Pabulum to supply your child with a 
packed lunch, please indicate this on the Google Form 

 Plenty of water - no energy drinks or fizzy drinks 
 Sun cream for your child to apply themselves 
 A sun hat or cap 
 Normal school uniform 
 A waterproof coat with a hood in the event of wet weather  

 
Children may bring a maximum of £5 to spend in the gift shop whilst there if they wish, but this is optional. 
 
Please complete the Google Form https://forms.gle/NNYQPgjYyvsjGbc3A and make your payment on ParentPay by 
no later than Friday 10th June 2022. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Kierans     
Year 4 Phase Leader 
 

https://forms.gle/NNYQPgjYyvsjGbc3A

